
 

 
òTogether we can achieve anythingó 

After School Dance  

Program with  

Corrugated Youth 

Arts 

Every Monday 

2.30pm ð 3.30pm in 

the Great Shed 

 

Fluoride Varnish  

Program 

The 1stñ3rd  to June 

 

Sports Day  

The 3rd of June 

 

Annual School  

Concert  

The 9th of June 

Queenõs Birthday  

 

Public Holiday 

Monday the 14th  

of June 

 

School Photos  

17th of June 

 

Pupil Free Day 

18th June 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 

 

NAPLAN  

All Year 3 and Year 5 students have now completed all NAPLAN assessments. The school celebrated 100% 

completion of all assessments across both years. This is an outstanding result and the school is very proud 

of all students and their clear commitment to their learning. We also acknowledge the great support of 

our families in ensuring that their children got to school on time and ready to learn each day. 

 

All educators in the school are committed to the idea that every child matters as do their results. Finding 

out exactly where every child is in their learning is the first step to developing personalised learning  

programs. This is one of Ludmilla Primary Schools major goals. As educators we recognise this is the best 

way to ensure that each child is supported and challenged and given every opportunity to succeed with 

their learning. 

 

A great deal of work goes on behind the scenes to ensure that NAPLAN is a positive experience for all 

students. Our Year Three and Year Five students become the VIPõs of the school during NAPLAN. This 

results in all students approaching the assessment with a positive attitude and understanding that their 

best is all that is expected.  

 

Golf at Ludmilla 

Recently our smaller AFL field has been transformed into an exceptional golfing green. With a line of  

students teeing off from their spots near the basketball court. This term all Middle and Upper Primary 

students are participating in golfing workshops. This has been made possible through a Sporting in 

Schools grant. We are very fortunate to have four coaches form NT Golf supporting the students and 

from all accounts there is a lot of talent amongst the students. The workshops will also include an  

excursion to a golf course for the children to experience a game first hand. 

 

Communications with your childõs teacher 

Just a reminder that in the morning your childõs teacher is responsible for their whole class and this is not 

a good time to talk to them. If you do need to talk to them please just let them know and arrange a  

suitable time outside of school hours. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

  Kind Regards 

  Carol Putica 

   Principal Ludmilla Primary 
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T - Caroline 

1/2 Gilder 

3/4/5 Ms. King  

4/5/6 Batten 

Theò Ludmilla Wayó School Values Awards  

I am a team player 

I listen to learn 

I show respect 

I donõt give up 

I am kind and caring  

I show self control 

 

Demolition of our old buildings 

2/3 Banister 

 

Madison Tranter: You Listen to learn, show respect, show self control, donõt give up, are a 

team player and are kind and caring. 

Ayden Michalowski: You Listen to learn, show respect, show self control, donõt give up, are a 

team player and are kind and caring. 

Jazmin Singh: You Listen to learn, show respect, show self control, donõt give up, are a team 

player and are kind and caring. 

Elley-May Gaykamangu: You donõt give up, are a team player and kind and caring. 

Declan Purcell: You listen to learn, show respect and are kind and caring. 

Darcy Wigan: For making very good progress in maths. Well done! 

Andy Hanak: For improved efforts during writing tasks,. Great work Andy! 

Marshall Gorton: For consistently being a reflective learner and taking on feedback. Well done! 

Mia Savage: For concentrating on carefully presenting your work. Well done. 

Timacoy Bourke: For trying your best, especially when writing your stories. Keep taking risks  

Timacoy. Well done! 

Madison Tranter: For your willingness to assist others and lead by example. Well done Madison! 

Alyxandra Sullivan: You are learning to sound out words very accurately and well. Great effort 

Alyxandra. 

Adeline Kenyon: You worked hard to write an amazing story about òThe Very Brave Baeró 

Great effort Adeline! 

 Assembly Awards 

Zedrina Barma: For trying really hard to listen and make good choices. 

Lucy Brown: Thanks for always having a great attitude and being such a nice friend. 

 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fimage.ourclipart.com%2F170%2F1706265%2Fafl-football-clipart.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ourclipart.com%2Fclipart%2Fafl%2520football%2520clipart%2F&docid=2Bk4EqJMxfuGvM&tbnid=zXrNrWTduTLcOM%3A&vet=10
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aŀƪƛƴƎ CŀƛǊȅ .ǊŜŀŘ ǿƛǘƘ мκн DƛƭŘŜǊ 

мκн DƛƭŘŜǊ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǇǊƻŎŜŘǳǊŜǎΦ hƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ǿŜ ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ ŀ ǇǊƻŎŜŘǳǊŜ ƻƴ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ 

ƳŀƪŜ ŦŀƛǊȅ ōǊŜŀŘΦ  {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀŘ ǘƻ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŜǇǎ ǘƻ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎŦǳƭƭȅ ƳŀƪŜ ŦŀƛǊȅ ōǊŜŀŘΦ Lǘ ǿŀǎ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ 

ŦǳƴΗ  

 

 

[ǳŘƳƛƭƭŀ 9ŀǊƭȅ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ tǊŜŎƛƴŎǘ       [99t 

On Thursdays the FaFT families have ôLearning On Countryõ sessions. This has included a visit to the Botanic Garden's , Billeroy 

Community Centre and Lakeside Drive Community Gardens. At lakeside we were taken on a tour by Lia and the children explore 

the garden with magnifying glasses and Binoculars.  


